 Did you know??
 
 Welcome to this month’s newsletter. The four key bits of information this month are:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]With less than 2 weeks before Christmas, time is running out if you want to apply for a loan before the big day. Applications received after the 18th December will be processed on a best endeavors basis, as the postal system will be slower at this time of year

· Opening times over the Christmas Period will be as follows:

	Friday 22nd December
	9am to 1pm

	Monday 25th December
	Closed

	Tuesday 26th December
	Closed

	Wednesday 27th  December 
	9am to 1pm

	Thursday 28th December
	9am to 1pm

	Friday 29th December
	9am to 1pm

	Monday 1st January 2018
	Closed

	Tuesday 2nd January 
	Back to normal hours 10am to 3pm



· When will Child Benefits payments be paid this Christmas and New Year?
If your Child Benefit payment is due on 25 December 2017 you will be paid on 21 December 2017.
If your Child Benefit payment is due on 26 December 2017 you will be paid on 22 December 2017.
If your Child Benefit payment is due on 1 January 2018, you'll be paid on 29 December 2017.

· Do you have a good news story about the Credit Union? We pay £10 for every one that we print in our annual newsletter. Stories should be sent to Hillingdon.cu@gmail.com

As always please do let us know if you have any suggestions for improvement or wish to opt out of this newsletter.  December 17
